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Comments: This bill needs further information before a vote is taken. If the charter
 commission is deciding on the grants, then some specifics need to be made. In
 addition, the charter commission needs to be more involved in helping the charter
 schools to which they give appropriations and oversight long before a school is
 struggling. Our charter commission needs more people who understand the
 Hawaiian community and needs. Before more monies is given to this commission, I
 suggest some careful thought and oversight.
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